
INDIAN COUNCIL OF MEDICAL RESEARCH 

DIVISION OF RBMCH 

 

NOTIFICATION 

DATE: 14.12.2021 

With reference to advertisement for a virtual interview to be held on 16.12.2021 for the post of 

Scientist-I (Non-Medical) under the ICMR Task Force study entitled: “India Pediatric HIV Cohort”, this is 

to notify that the same has been again re-scheduled on 22.12.2021 at 11:00 am onwards. 

The zoom link will be shared on email- ids of the shortlisted candidates.  

 

 


